
Welcome to Nursery’s
Meet the Team Meeting

Stana - Class Teacher
Jip - Class Teacher

Emily - Nursery Nurse
Yasmin - Teaching Assistant

Mel - Teaching Assistant
Julia - Teaching Assistant



Here to Help – Senior Leadership

Executive Headteacher
Helen Bruckdorfer

Head of School
Holly Churchill

Hannah Blausten
Leader of Learning 

Matthew Western
Leader of Learning 

Justin Bioletti Rose O’Brien Sorrel 
Evangelou

Laura Lien
Director of Inclusion  

Hannah Long
SENCO



Here to Help – 
Admin Team

Maria Lewis: School Business Manager
Rina Kastrati: Pupil Data Officer
Ioanna Chrysafis: Finance Officer and Head of School Support
Ashleigh Jones:  Child and Family Support Worker



You will know Catriona 
Hale as our Pastoral Care 

Lead and Bernadette 
Biggs is our Community 

Liaison Officer

Inclusion/SEN Team 

Laura Lien is our Director of Inclusion across the 
federation and Hannah Long is the SENCo at Torriano. 

Natalie Reilly supports as Deputy SENCo.

We welcome Finn Keatage as our inclusion support 
assistant, Ryan Carroll as our SEN assistant and Rachel 

Clancy from Brecknock as our LRB assistant.



Our medical needs policy is 
available on the school website. 

If your child requires any 
medicines in school, you can find 

further information there.

Medical Needs

Information about the 
support we offer children 

with additional needs can be 
found in our school Local 

Offer on the school website.

Inclusion

SEND Information Report - Torriano Primary School 

https://torriano.camden.sch.uk/send-information-report/


Safeguarding

Please see the school website for our full 
safeguarding policy



Together, our Future Starts 
Here 

We are going to continue 
with our whole school 
theme ‘Together, Our 
Future Starts Here’ which 
highlights how we will be 
working collaboratively 
across the Brecknock and 
Torriano partnership. 

Our ambition is to 
increase our capacity to 
achieve SDG 17, 
Partnership for the Goals. 

We will further develop our 
oracy and STEAM curriculum in 
our ambition to offer a horizon 
broadening, inclusive and 
creative curriculum.



Torriano Primary is proud to be a Gold Rights 
Respecting school.

EYFS



8:50am: School gates open 

8:55am: School bell and school starts

9am: Lessons start in class
Ted and Earl will be on the lookout for excellent attendance and prompt school arrival 

this term. Look out golden attendance tokens on the gate!

All children are expected to attend school every day unless they are unwell. Please 
notify school if your child is absent for any reason. Last year, our attendance was 

significantly below our 95% attendance target. We encourage you to monitor your 
child’s attendance using Arbor to ensure their attendance remains excellent. Please 

ensure you download the Arbor App to access your child’s profile and complete 
payments. 

Whenever possible, medical appointments should be made outside of the school day.



Behaviour Policy

1  2  3 Magic 



Dear … Inspired by the recent 
Dear Earth exhibition at 
the Hayward Gallery, 
each year group’s STEAM 
this year will be entitled 
with the salutation, 
‘Dear…’ followed by their 
STEAM focus. 

After the success of the transport 
STEAM units last year, our 23/24 
STEAM theme is Dear Earth. We 
will be forming exciting employer  
partnerships to make our learning 
relevant and meaningful.



Oracy

Vocabulary



Every Child A Reader

● Your child can swap their reading for pleasure book as regularly 
as they like. 

● Access to books in class book corners and central libraries.
● Story time is done daily.
● Adults should read to children at home for at least 10min. 
● We encourage parents to read to and with children at home as 

often as possible.

















• P.E. once a week

• PE kit not required at the 
moment so please have 
appropriate footwear on all 
days.

Physical Education

Carmen (Sports Coach)
Abdi (Assistant Sports Coach)





Questions?


